
PORT MANAGEMENT BOARD 
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ISLANDS 

PRESS NOTE 
         The Interview Notice published vide I.D No. 4377 for 01 post of 
Inland Vessel Chief Surveyor and 02 post of Inland Vessel Surveyor 
which was scheduled to be held on 18th February 2019 (Monday) has 
been postponed due to Administrative reason.  
        The interview will now be held in the Chamber of Commissioner-
cum-Secretary (Shipping), A & N Administration, Secretariat, Port Blair 
on 25th February 2019 (Monday) at 1100 Hrs.  
         In convenience caused is regretted.  

Sd/- 
Assistant Director (Admn.) 
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